

BENHALL ST MARY'S SCHOOL PTA - MINUTES

MINUTES OF MEETING 9.00am, Wednesday 24th January 2018

ATTENDEES:

CHAIR : GENNY CARRICK-COWLIN (GCC)

NANETTE TEAGUE (NT), REBECCA PECK (RP), JENNY EAVES (JE) KATIE JENKINS (KJ) KATRINA MANN (KM) , ABBIE KHANGAROOT(AK)

Apologies : HAYDEN MORRIS (HM)

Previous meetings minutes confirmed OK.

Finances

Bank balance at present £7406.44. With £175.00 to bank from tuck shop and film night. £1000.00 locality budget grant to be actioned for Canopy when date is confirmed.

Christmas play raffle raised £136.00 Film night raised : £138.00

Fund raising Activities 2018

Suggested events :- Film Night – A request was heard to change the film night to a different day. A discussion took place and it was decided at present to keep it to Friday. Next film night after Easter for All year groups. It was agreed to run a film night for Woodlands only at the end of the school year.

Planned events :-

- Valentine Disco – (A) & (Ank) Benhall Club. Date confirmed Friday the 9th February. £3.00 per ticket. 3.30 till 5pm Club (£20.00) and DJ (£120.00) Booked. Becky to retain cash from film night to pay these on the day expenses. Poster to go out Monday.
- World Book Day – March 1st. PTA to organise refreshments/cakes to sell in Hall after show. (NT) to organise.
- Oaks Play raffle – TBC Week 26th April. (AK) to organise L'oreal Gift Hamper. (JE) to organise Friday Street Gift Hamper.
- PTA Sponsored Walk – Sunday 10 th June

EXPENDITURE – Planned :

- Canopy – Still confirming dates to install.

BENHALL ST MARY'S SCHOOL PTA - MINUTES

Suggested :

(KJ) explained her ideas for the Potting shed to become a covered Lego area for use during break/lunch time. To enable this to go ahead the contents of this area which holds gardening equipment would need to be relocated. And proposed a shed near the green house. (KJ) suggested this may be something PTA would like to fund. Estimated cost £800.00. It was agreed this would be a good idea for this area.

Future project for the PE equipment shed will depend on finding other storage options. But Ideas suggested turning this into a Library.

AOB

(JE) Band music festival idea put on hold until we have a specific funding project need.

(GCC) detailed (HM) email in his absence. The cost of a 20ft x 8ft Container with choice of doors and bespoke shelving £1800.00 (GCC) to ask Club if they would allow us to site this on their land.

The Next meeting was scheduled for FRIDAY 23rd February @ 9.00 am

(JE) to Chair the next meeting.

There being no further business the meeting was closed at 9.29